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Republic of the Philippin;s
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

National  Highway,  Bgy. Alfonso XIIl,  Quezon,  Palawan
Contact No.:  0917-1604920

Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

January 20, 2022

HAYDEE L. MADRINAN
SS Principal 11

Quezon National High School
Quezon, Palawan

Dear Principal Madrifian:

Greetings!

This pertains to the CUTTING CLEARANCE  issued by the DENR-MIMAROPA
Regional office on March 10, 2021  in favor of Quezon National High School represented by
M.  Anthony Flores.  The Clearance covers the cutting of seventy-nine (79) planted trees of
various species within the school premises.

In this  connection,  please  be  reminded  of the  seedling replacement consistent with
DENR Memorandum  Order No.  2012-02  dated  November  05,  2012  known  as   "U#j/orffl
j3ep/c!ceme#f ficz/j.o/or C%f or fie/occzfed rree6' ".  With this, the Quezon National High School
is required to replace each tree to be cut with fifty (50) seedlings, preferably indigenous species

(ex. Narra, Ipil, Amugis, Nato, Apitong, etc.) with at least one ( 1 ) meter in height to be donated
to CENIO Quezon.

Considering that the Clearance has long been issued to Quezon National High School
havinganampleoftimeinraisingoftherequiredreplacementseedlings,ourOfficeisassuning
that the required number of replacement seedlings will be donated to CENRO Quezon on or
before June 2022. This is to take advantage on the start of rainy season which is favorable in
the establishment of plantation.

Ourfieldpersonnelincoordinationtoyourofficewillbeconductingaseriesofprogress
monitoring on your raised seedlings for our reference and further action.

We trust that you are properly informed.

Copyfurmjshed..
I.     The RED, DENRMc{hila

Very truly yours,

LEfficfa
CENRO


